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ADDENDUM TO REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 

ADDENDUM 003 
 
The Department of Foreign Affairs, Trade and Development (the department) hereby amends, 
in accordance with this Addendum the Request for Proposals for the provision of Support for a 
Professional and Inclusive Police in Haiti (SPIP), bearing number 2020-P-005628-1, and dated 
July 26, 2020 (the RFP). This Addendum hereby forms part of the RFP. The purpose of this  
Addendum is to: 
 

1. Provide responses to questions received. 

1. Questions and Answers  
 
The following question(s) have been received, and the department hereby answers as follows: 
 

1.1 Question No. 01: 
 

 Question: My team has been reviewing this opportunity and wanted to ask the 
following question concerning Section 3, page 45, of the RFP, which shows a $5000 
ceiling rate.  Can you explain this for us please?   
 

 Answer:  DFATD has provided a maximum amount (the ceiling rate), for which 
Bidders are not to exceed when providing their all-inclusive monthly rate for overseas 
costs for Personnel on long-term assignment.  In this case the ceiling rate is $5,000 per 
month, per eligible positions, identified in section 10.8 (b) 1) of the Data Sheet. 
 
Please also refer to section 11.19 and 12.4 (d) of the Data Sheet for additional 
information. 

 

1.2 Question No. 02: 
 

 Question:  Additionally, given the Government of Canada’s commitment to efforts in 
Indigenous Reconciliation, specifically Economic Reconciliation, the inclusion of 
elements for an Aboriginal set-aside are appreciated.  Currently 50 points are being 
offered for the inclusion of Indigenous persons in a response. The point allotment of 50 
points would seem to be more ceremonial given the maximum scoring is out of 1000 and 
does not develop any clear incentive for capacity building with an Indigenous bidder or 
for a non-Indigenous organization to partner with an Indigenous company on this RFP.  
 
Would Canada be willing to improve the scoring for the Aboriginal set-aside elements to 
create a more substantial incentive for capacity building with Indigenous organizations 
and communities to further the efforts in Economic Reconciliation? 
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 Answer:  Thank you for your question.  As it relates to the current solicitation, the 
RFP remains unchanged.  This topic will brought it up for discussion for future bidding 
opportunities. 

 

 

 

ALL OTHER TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF THE SOLICITATION 
REMAIN UNCHANGED. 


